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TO  : Lasallian Community 

 

FR :  Br. Bernard S. Oca FSC 

Chancellor 

 

RE : Lasallians A.C.T. Bulletin #1 

 

De La Salle University recently launched “Lasallians A.C.T. (Action on the 

Coronavirus Threat): Combat the scare. Be aware.”, a campaign that seeks to 

generate accurate and timely information and aid the Lasallian community to efficiently 

manage the 2019-nCov ARD situation. 

 

In our concerted effort in combatting the spread of the virus, the University will observe 

the following guidelines for students, faculty, and personnel. 

 

Please note that this supersedes all previous announcements from various offices. 

 

1.  Those who have a history of recent travel to China, Hong Kong, and Macau are 

required to go on self-quarantine for 14 days. Should symptoms (fever, cough, or 

shortness of breath) occur, seek medical attention immediately. All need to present 

medical clearance to the Health Services Office (HSO) upon their return. 

2. Those who did not travel to China but exhibited symptoms are advised to stay home 

and consult a doctor. They may return to the University 24 hours after they no longer 

have symptoms. They also need to present medical clearance to the HSO upon 

their return. 

3. Those who have visited countries with confirmed cases but have not exhibited 

symptoms are advised to inform the HSO via telephone at 85244611 local 665 or 

email clinic@dlsu.edu.ph. 

 

We continue to seek the Lasallian community’s cooperation and shared responsibility in 

preventing the spread of the virus. With proper information and vigilance, we will be able 

to effectively maintain a healthy learning environment. 

 

Thank you. 


